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Newsletter 14 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Reminder: Track and Trace  If your child develops Covid-19 symptoms in 

the 48 hours after the end of term on Friday, then please let me know via email 

(office.3250@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk).  I will have to inform Track and Trace of any 

positive tests in the first six days after the end of term (up to and including Christmas 

Eve). 

Parent Teacher Interviews  As we are unlikely to be able to hold face-

to-face meetings in the new year, Parent Teacher Interviews will take place on 

screen in January.  Details to follow early next term. 

Have a happy and peaceful Christmas 

 

Mr. J. Veness 


